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Gibb, Linda A.

Subject: FW: [EXT] Letter in support of the Cascades
Attachments: Cascade.docx

From: Janice Jalving [mailto:rcc1470@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 9:38 AM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca> 
Subject: [EXT] Letter in support of the Cascades 

 

To City of Calgary Councillors and the Mayor, 

  

I am writing in support of the Cascade application (LOC2019-0036). 

 

Please see attached, 

 

Janice Jalving 

Executive Director 

Richmond Childcare Association 

CPC2019-0682 
Attachment 6 

Letter 01



RICHMOND CHILD CARE ASSOCIATION 
2701 22 St S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2T 5G5            
  July 21, 2019 

To City of Calgary Councilors and the Mayor 

RE: July 29, 2019 Public Hearing: LOC2019-0036 (Bylaw 158D2019) 

Support of the Cascade application (LOC2019-0036). 

Richmond Childcare is a Not For Profit organization that has been in operation for 35 years at 
Richmond School.  Our childcare program cares for children from Kindergarten to Grade 6 and 
currently serves approximately 50% of the population of Richmond school, with continuous 
growth and demand. 

The parents and Board of Richmond Childcare have been looking for opportunities to expand 
our program within the community to collaborate in helping families care for their children, at a 
reasonable cost for quality care.  With the demands of high cost inner city living and many 
young families needing to work, Richmond Childcare Association would like to help the 
community to be able to provide affordable quality childcare for school children, both within the 
school year and expanding to provide summer care.   

The Cascade project is walking distance within 5 minutes or less from Richmond School and we 
support this project.  Our tenancy within this project would be beneficial to the community as we 
could expand our program, as well as not increase existing traffic within the community because 
our families are already attending Richmond School. Our support of the project is separate from 
our status as a potential commercial tenant as we have not confirmed tenant terms or licensing 
approval. 

Should you require any further information please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Janice Jalving, (403) 804-4777   
Exectuive Director, Richmond Childcare Association 

Tammy Main, (403) 554-5360 
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President, Board of Directors, Richmond Childcare Association  
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Gibb, Linda A.

From: Jeremy Flynn <jeremylflynn@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 3:09 PM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: [EXT] July 29 Public Hearing on Planning Matters

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Re: Item 14 
Policy Amendment and Land Use Amendment in Richmond (Ward 8) at 2813 ‐ 24A Street SW, LOC2019‐0036, CPC2019‐
0682 Bylaws 57P2019 & 158D2019 
Hi, 
We live a few blocks away from the project and think that more thought needs to go into the overall plan for the entire 
area around this proposed project. With the Viscount Bennett Centre closed and the commercial land on the other side 
of 24A ST SW recently sold there is a great opportunity to thoughtfully plan the whole area between Crowchild and 25 St 
SW south of 26th Ave and north of 30thAve instead of looking at each parcel on a case by case basis.  
Thanks, 
Jeremy 
Jeremy Flynn 
3204 25A St SW 
Calgary, AB 
T3E 1Z9 
jeremylflynn@hotmail.com 

Sent from my iPhone 
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